
We have been improving our measuring skills.  
We made Lego models of trolls, goats and bridges as part 

of our  Fairy tales topic. 
We used rulers to measure in whole centimetres. 
Some of us started to  measure in whole and half  

centimetres. We had to measure accurately, making sure 
we  started from zero on our rulers. 


